
 

Notice To Town Residents 

Regulated Maintenance of Hydrant Flushing 

 
Commencing on Wednesday, July 17, 2024, between the hours of 8:00 
A.M and 4:00 P.M, the Town of Valleyview will be flushing fire hydrants. 

 
 

Hydrant flushing is done annually to remove sediment that accumulates 
in watermains, and to improve water quality. During this process, 

customers may notice sediments or slight discoloration in their water. If 
so, run cold water through the inside faucets until the water runs clear.  

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Utilities 
Department: (780) 524-5156 


